
To:  House Education Committee 
From: Nancy Willard, M.S., J.D. Embrace Civility. Website: http://embracecivility.org and  
 http://bepositivelypowerful.com. Email: nwillard@embracecivility.org. Cell: 541-556-1145 
Re: House Bill 2697 and 2631.  
Date:  February 27, 2021 

I have created a short video that I hope can help members of the committee and those sponsoring either HB 2697 of 
2631 to better understand the issues related to reducing and effective ely responding to acts of bullying, 
discriminatory harassment, or bias incidents in Oregon schools to ensure that our schools are welcoming for all 
students.  

This video is now on YouTube. You get to hear my doves in the background.  

The video is at: https://youtu.be/PywtH3sacD8 
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